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Look and learn beyond the classroom | Have high aspirations and fulfil our potential   
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12th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re:  Trip to Murton Park: 27th June 2024 (Oak Trees only) 
 
On 27th June 2024, Oak Trees class will be visiting Murton Park near York.  
This educational trip will unlock learning from previous topics in addition to launching our 
‘Time Travel’ topic. 
 
We feel the trip will greatly inspire writing, based on a role play experience which the park 
offers.  We believe that hands-on, experiential learning is invaluable in fostering a deeper 
understanding of various subjects.  
 
We will leave by coach at 9.15am and will return to school ready for the usual hometime 
pickup/taxis in the afternoon.   
 
Your child will need a packed lunch and should wear school uniform as usual. Please do not 
bring any fizzy drinks or glass bottles.  
  
It is vital that you give consent in order for your child/ren to attend the trip, please use this 
link: https://forms.gle/r6dtUSW61TDVGEne6  
 
Payment must be made by the deadline (as detailed on the consent form above). This will 
be made available via ParentPay very soon, so do keep an eye out for this. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. We are more than happy to provide further information. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in enriching our students' educational experiences. 
 
   
Kind regards 
Susie Kemp (School Administrator) on behalf of the class staff 
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